
-----Original Message----- 
From: Zheng Zeng  
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 7:10 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: My opnion towards the Elderberry Neighborhood 2018 
 
Dear Plan Commission Members, 
 
Being attracted by its safe environment ，convenient traffic and also 
its famous good school area our family moved into Blackhawk community 
in 2017. We are very concerned over the Elderberry Neighborhood plan 
2018 version for it will have a significantly negative impact on our 
neighborhood area.  
 
1. Traffic 
Old sauk road and north pleasant road currently are already so full. 
What will happen if more than hundreads and thousands of people coming 
in since it's already so crowded? 
 
2. Safety 
I always believe more crowded area is more dangerous for kids. More 
strangers are even more harmful for kids.  
 
3.School(most important) 
How come we move here last year because of the good school area but 
this year you brings thousands of people in and one day the school tell 
us their students are too many so they have to put our kids somewhere?  
 
 
We respectfully urge you to make a decision only after you have 
collected sufficient information and heard voices from many residents, 
for the decision on this land use proposal is going to affect us and 
our children significantly. Your kind consideration is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zheng Zeng 
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